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Sue Monette

From: Corey Underhill <coreyjunderhill@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 3, 2022 8:41 AM
To: Chad Centola
Subject: Rural Service Increase

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]  

Chad,  
 
As a resident of Deschutes River Woods, I think the new proposed service increase is very inappropriate. 
Everyone here owns almost an acre of land loaded with Ponderosas. A bi-weekly trash bin would not even put a 
dent in that and glass SHOULD be included with recycling anyway. Also, if glass is free to dispose of at the 
landfill, why should we be forced to pay for the company to take it. If there is a worker shortage, why add 
unnecessary labor to the employees. For $120 a year, we can dispose of 30 yards of debris at the landfill! If 
anything, this should be an opt in, which I imagine most rural residents with more than a few thousand square 
feet of land will not be doing. Please reconsider this change. 
 
Thank you, 
Corey Underhill 
 
 
 
--  
Corey J. Underhill  
Owner: Legendary Lawn Care LLC 
541-668-4550 
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